From: Suzie Gilbert N

Sent: 22 January 2024 19:32
To:
Subject: Comment on Planning Application - Concern at Blocking of Light

Dear Lauren and the Planning Application Team,

Thank you for your letter dated Jan 4, 2024 regarding Application Ref, 2023/4888/P at 41 Meadowbank,
London NW3 3AY.

We have lived in the house next door for 36 years, We are writing to express our concern at the blocking of light
the proposed garden extension wall will cause. The extension wall will directly block the light coming into our
family living room, where we spend most of our time and we are quite concerned about this.

The planning application proposes building a very deep extension (six meters) with a high wall. The garden 1s
slopping and the neighbors in the past made a high deck, so on our side, the proposed wall would be high and

would block most of the light coming in to our living room.

We would very much appreciate it if you would please send an officer to come and inspect the site, particularly
with respect to the Legal Rights of Light.

Many thanks for your consideration,
Suzanne Gilbert, Tahereh Gilbert and family

40 Meadowbank
London NW3 3AY



